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The 1QAC committee of the institution was formed vide the letter: order number “02, samiti
2021-22, dated 14-08-2021" of the principal for the academic session 2021-22 on 14" August.
2021 and the members of the committee are as follows:

1. Prof. Renu Negi- Chairperson
2. Dr Kuldeep Rawat - Convener
3. Dr Sanjeep Negi-Member

4. Dr Sandeep Kumar -Member

5. Dr Arti Khanduri - Member

6. Dr Madhuri Kohli -Member

7. Dr Maitreyi Thapliyal-Member
8. Dr Pooja Bhhandari-Member
9. Dr Meenakshi Sharma-Member

AGENDA OF THE MEETING

The meeting of the members of the IQAC committee was held on 14" August 2021 at 02:30 PM
in the NAAC/IQAC Room.

In the meeting the following members were present:

Prof. Renu Negi- Chairperson
Dr Kuldeep Rawat - Convener
Dr Sanjeeb Singh Negi-Member
Dr Sandeep Kumar -Member
Dr Arti Khanduri - Member

Dr Madhuri Kohli -Member

Dr Maitreyi Thapliyal

Dr Pooja Bhhandari

Dr Meenakshi Sharma

The convener of IQAC , Dr Kuldeep Rawat began the session with a welcome note addressing all the
members present at the meeting. The agenda of the meeting was presented before the members for
discussion regarding NAAC accreditation. The agenda included the following points:

1. Follow-up of progress of work done on different criterias of AQAR.

9 Discussion on providing coaching classes to the interested candidates.
3. Discussion on organizing an induction program for the students. Q(SV/
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4. Measures to be taken for quality enhancement of the teaching process in the Institution.

1.

MINUTES OF THE MEETING

An Orientation program to be organized for students interested in attending the coaching
classes to be started by 1QAC.

Coaching Classes to be started for interested students for Group C/ other UKPSC exams. The
members of IQAC were allotted different days of the week to conduct these coaching classes.

IQAC recommended starting faculty wise Councils for conduct of academic and research
activities.

Follow up of progress of work done on different criterias of AQAR was done to successfully
submit AQAR for the next session.

An induction program to be organized for the newly admitted students of the college.

The HODs of all the Departments of the institution are instructed to share subject specific e
resources with the students.

IQAC suggested efforts should be made for creation of additional posts in the Department of
Political Science and Sanskrit as these departments had only one post despite running P.G.
courses.

IQAC suggested presenting a memorandum to the MLA demanding/acquiring land and
building in the name of the college.

IQAC recommended installation of LED bulbs in the campus for energy saving.
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The 1QAC committee of the institution was formed vide the letter: order number “02, samiti

2021-22, dated 14-08-2021" of the principal for the academic session 2021-22 on 14™ August.
2021 and the members of the committee are as follows:

Prof. Renu Negi- Chairperson
Dr Kuldeep Rawat - Convener
Dr Sanjeep Negi-Member

Dr Sandeep Bahuguna -Member
Or Arti Khanduri - Member

Or Madhuri Kohli -Member

Dr Maitreyi Thapliyal-Member
Dr Pooja Bhhandari-Member

Dr Meenakshi Sharma-Member

AGENDA OF THE MEETING

The meeting of the members of the IQAC committee was held on 15th November 2021 at 11:00 am
in the NAAC/IQAC Room.

In the meeting the following members were present:

Prof. Renu Negi- Chairperson
Dr Kuldeep Rawat - Convener
Dr Sanjeeb Singh Negi-Member
Dr Sandeep Kumar -Member
Dr Arti Khanduri - Member

Dr Madhuri Kohli -Member

Dr Maitreyi Thapliyal-Member
Dr Pooja Bhhandari-Member
Dr Meenakshi Sharma-Member

The convener of IQAC , Dr Kuldeep Rawat began the session with a welcome note addressing all the

members present at the meeting. The agenda of the meeting was presented before the members for
discussion regarding NAAC accreditation. The agenda included the following points:

1.kducational trip/ field visit/ nature walk, etc to be organized for students.
2 National Science Day to be celebrated.
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MINUTES OF THE MEETING

. Arrangements to be made to celebrate National Science Day on 28t February 2022. Nature
Walk/Field visit to be organized in Ranichauri in February 2022.

. Follow up of progress of work done on different criterias of AQAR was done to successfully
submit AQAR for the next session.

. 1QAC recommended a blended mode of teaching in the institution as the faculty members and
students had already got used to the online mode of teaching.

. |0AC also suggested that the AMumni Association should be registered.

. 1QAC recommended that some of the courses could be taken by faculty members in online
mode as the number of courses increased with introduction of NEP.Conduction of Student
satisfaction survey could also be done at the Department level.

_ Based on the feedback from the students, IQAC also suggested that the process of opening
NCC units in the college must also be hastened at the college level.
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